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Welcome Clinton Township School District Families!

We cannot wait to begin serving your family through our School Age Child
Care program. As our partnership unfolds, you will begin to experience
why our current 800 families enrolled in care say, “there’s just so much
more” with the Y. Examples include:

● We believe in infusing value into care through a schedule which sparks
achievement, relationships and belonging. Please click here for an inside glimpse
into our most recent School Age Child Care family newsletter. Also, check out the
photos below to see engagement in action.

● Families who select All Inclusive Care receive in just one monthly price: Before
Care, After Care, and care during half days and most full days off from school. This
past spring break, our current School Age Child Care sites headed to the movies,
zoo, and more!

● Healthy snacks are included and shared daily.
● No one is turned away due to their inability to pay. Financial Assistance is available

to those who qualify. Please see page two of this letter for more details. We remain
here for you. Want to learn more? Please contact Catherine Refice, Regional
Director of Financial Assistance, to: crefice@ymcabhc.org.

Registration for the 2023-2024 school year to open Monday, May 1, 2023.
Below is pricing information:
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Additional information regarding upcoming registration:

Annual Registration Fee: $40 per child.

Sibling Savings: Families receive a 10% sibling discount.

All Inclusive Care: All Inclusive Care includes Before Care, After Care, AND care
during half days off and most full days off included in one monthly price.

Drop-In Care Available: For the convenience of our families, we are pleased to
provide Drop-In Care at a daily rate if/when space is available. This requires
completed paperwork and a payment method on file, submitted at a minimum of
48-hours prior to the desired start date. All care is billed on the 1st of the month for
the month prior. Example: Services completed in September are charged to the
payment method on file on October 1. Once paperwork is submitted and approved,
to enroll in Drop-In Care on a select date, parents must provide a minimum notice
of 24-hours by emailing the director and receiving an email confirmation from the
director.

Financial Assistance: Aid is not a handout, but a helping hand. The Y is here for
people of all walks of life - when things are OK and when there are problems. In
time of need, Y financial assistance helps with a partnership of assistance. Each
participant will pay a part of the fees, based upon gross household income and the
specific needs of the individual or family. Please click here to learn more about our
financial assistance program.

We welcome ALL Clinton Township School District families to begin registering for the
2023-2024 school year effective Monday, May 1, 2023. Registration will take place
online on our website, www.ymcabhc.org, or in person at the Deer Path branch on 144
West Woodschurch Rd. in Flemington.
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https://www.ymcabhc.org/membership/financial-assistance-information
http://www.ymcabhc.org


To support a positive transition, we welcome all families to join us for one of
two opportunities for a ZOOM OPEN HOUSE. Come and connect with the Y team,
learn more about our School Age Child Care program, and bring all questions so we can
best support you and your family. For your convenience, we are offering two dates to
choose from:

Tuesday, May 9, 7:30-8:30PM
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86583965328?pwd=eFo0MDdYa1d0L042Z0tTK0EybzNOdz09

Meeting ID: 865 8396 5328
Passcode: 012488
One tap mobile
+16465588656,,86583965328# US (New York)

Or

Thursday, May 18, 7:30-8:30PM
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85951831944?pwd=R291c2xSdVZGZlNkME0zdVFlLzRsdz09

Meeting ID: 859 5183 1944
Passcode: 749808
One tap mobile
+16465588656,,85951831944# US (New York)

Thank you again for opening your hearts and families to the Y. It is an honor and
opportunity we take very seriously. Your confidence and satisfaction will be our success,
and we will do it together.

Thank you! See you soon!

Ryan Hazelett
Vice President of Child Care
YMCA of Bucks and Hunterdon Counties
rhazelett@ymcabhc.org
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